
 

Dear Friends, 

On behalf of the members and officers, welcome to Central Presbyterian Church in the heart of 
historic downtown Russellville. We are grateful that we have the ability to host the rescheduled 
presbytery meeting on short notice. Parking may cause some headaches because we have not had 
the usual lead time to prepare, the meeting will be during normal business hours for most of the 
downtown community, and the Russellville historic district is undergoing a massive infrastructure 
improvement project.  

Please be careful when getting from your vehicles to the church as some roads and/or sidewalks 
are still under construction. Most of the construction around the church has been completed, but 
there are still areas where footing can be treacherous. We apologize for any inconvenience. There is 
ample parking in our lot but maybe not enough for everyone. There is a covered portico for pick-up 
and drop-off at the main entrance located on the N. El Paso St side of the building where the 
meeting will be conducted.  

If you need a place to eat before or after the meeting, there are several options within walking 
distance including Fat Daddy’s BBQ, Pasta Grill, TACO, and Old Bank Bar and Grill. If you need a jolt 
of caffeine on your way into town, Natural State Coffee is an excellent local shop with two locations 
on N. Arkansas Ave, one beside the McDonald’s and one in City Mall. There is also a brand-new 
Starbucks at exit 81 on I-40. 

We will be meeting in Knox Hall which is through the red doors on the N. El Paso St side of the 
building and straight ahead. Registration will be in the hallway outside Knox Hall. Restrooms are 
located to the right of Knox Hall as you enter from the parking lot. The Wi-Fi network is Central 
Presbyterian Church Russ. The password is 400WMain. We are encouraging our members to wear 
their CPC t-shirts for the meeting. If you have any questions, please ask someone in a royal blue 
shirt with the Central logo on it. 

         Blessings, 
 
 
         R. Brian Brock 
         Pastor 



Directions from I - 40 
• Take Exit 81 onto Highway 7 (Arkansas Ave.) South 

• Drive 2.1 miles 

• Turn right onto Main Street (Highway 64) 

• The church is three blocks down on the right. 

Parking Instructions 
• Entrances to the church parking lot are off of N. El Paso and W. B St.  

• Due to construction in the downtown area parking is a bit chaotic.  

• There is plenty of street side parking but some of it is parallel.  

• Parking is also available across B St. from the church in the Crow-Burlingame Auto Parts lot. Please do not parking directly by the 
building. 
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